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Report cards go home 

Friday, January 12th 
3 

Reading for Education booklets 

Begins Friday, January 12nd – Ends January 19th     
 

No School- Martin Luther King Holiday 

Monday, January 15th 
 

STEAM Night 

Thursday, January 25th 6:30PM  
 

3rd grade In House F/T- CDM 

Friday, January 26th  
 

 

Mother/Son Dance 

Friday, January 26th 7:00PM 
 

Daddy/Daughter Dance 

Saturday, January 27th 7:00PM 
 

PTA Candy gram sale  

Begins Monday, January 29th – Ends Friday, February,    
 

Jump Rope for Heart 

Monday, Jan. 29th- K - 9:00-10:30AM 1st grade- 1:00-2:30PM 

Tuesday, January 30th- 2nd grade 1:00-2:30 PM 

Wednesday, January 31st– 3rd grade 1:00-3:00PM 

Thursday, February 1st – 4th grade 1:00-3:00PM 

Friday, February 2nd – 5th grade 1:00-3:00PM 
 

Progress reports go home 

Friday, February 9th 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Monday, February 12th - 3:30-7:00PM 
 

School wide Chocolate Sale 

Monday, February 12th – March 2nd  
 

1st grade field trip to CDM 

Friday, February 16th 8:30am-1:30PM 
     

No School- Presidents’ Day 

Monday, February 19th 

 

School Talent Show 
Friday, February 23rd – 7:00PM  
 

Apex Run 

Kickoff, Monday, March 5th- Race Day Thursday, March 15th  
 

No school- Teacher Professional Development  

Friday, March 16th  
 

No school- Spring Holiday & Spring Break 

Friday, March 30th – Friday, April 6th   

 

Upcoming Events 

 

January-Self-Discipline 
 

Demonstrating hard work. Controlling 

your emotions, words, actions, 
impulses and desires. Giving your 

best in all situations. 

Spelling Bee 
 

The spelling bee for the 2nd – 5th graders that were 

selected will be on Tuesday, January 23rd from 9:00-

12:00. It will begin with our 2nd graders at 9:00 

followed by 3rd grade, 4th grade and finally with our 

5th grade students. It is anticipated that each grade 

level will take approximately 30 minutes; however, 
we are unable to know for sure when the next bee 

will take place because we do not know how many 

rounds each grade level will accomplish. Please 

arrive plenty of time before the anticipated start of 

your child’s grade level spelling bee. You will wait in 

the workroom and the teacher will come get you 

when it is time to start that grade level. A reminder 

note will be going home this week. 
 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 
 

 

Let’s get ready to jump. Your child will be bringing 

home the JRFH forms this week. Donations are  

accepted on-line, cash and check. Make all checks 

payable to AHA (American Heart Association).  

Please turn in the donations you collect to your 

homeroom teacher. Listed below are the dates and 

times for each grade level. 
 

 

 

 

 Breakfast from 8:00-8:25AM 

Announcements at 8:20AM 

Students Report to Classroom @ 8:25AM 

Tardy Bell @ 8:30AM 

Dismissal begins @ 3:30PM 

Drop Off, Pick Up and 

Volunteering 

Parents, 

We need your help with drop off in the mornings, 

pick up in the afternoons and volunteering. Since 

we are beginning the second semester, we believe 

that every student is secure enough to be dropped 

off in the mornings in the car rider line. They should 

be able to walk in independently and go to breakfast 

or sit in the cafeteria. In the afternoons, we 

encourage each family of K-5th graders to wait in 

the car rider line for their student. When we have a 

lot of parents standing in the hallways at dismissal, 

the risk increases that a child will end up in the 

wrong place. We are trying to keep all of our 

students safe. Also, if you would like to volunteer 

for your child’s teacher, please do so prior to 

2:00PM. Come to the office and sign in on the 

volunteer log and get a volunteer badge. When you 

finish volunteering, please sign out and return the 

badge to the office. After 2:00PM, you will need 

approval to enter the building to volunteer. If you 

are in the building after 3:00pm, you will need to go 

to the workroom and wait until the buses leave for 

the day before you can leave with your student. 
Please help us to keep all students safe. 


